Thank you so much for attending the inaugural Networking Redesigned event for Pitt County.  We appreciate your willingness to accept and embrace innovative solutions which address our shared concerns. We hope you had fun too!

Communication is vitally important between partners who serve similar populations and who often have the same overarching goals. Our hope is that Networking Redesigned allows for deeper connections between partners and provides the chance to explore opportunities for greater collaboration and partnership. We hope that you learned of new resources and gained new perspective on interagency communication and collaboration. 

We appreciate your suggestions and ideas through Poll Everywhere and look forward to working on future plans for Pitt County and other counties in our region.  For those of you interested in creating your own FREE QR code scavenger hunt, visit www.classtools.net. If you have any suggestions or questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Brandi (brandi.bragg@nencpathways.org) or Laurie (lweston@email.pittcc.edu). 

Please find attached the contact information for those who attended. Due to the large sizes of the files, a pdf of the scavenger hunt slide show along with the updated powerpoint slides from the event can be found here.  Click here to visit the facebook page for Pitt Transitional Studies, which offers a selection of photos from the event thanks to Lori Ann Preast, Assistant Vice President of Academic Affairs at Pitt Community College. If you have more photos to share, please do!

On behalf of the Pitt County Planning Team: Laurie Weston, Dee Hill, Jamie Heath and

Brandi Bragg
Career Pathways Facilitator
252.974.1809
www.nencpathways.org
Find us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter
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